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Head of School: Mrs B Rundle 
 

5 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Shakespeare Workshops – Thursday 12th & Friday 13th March 2020 
 

We are very excited to announce that our children, from reception class to 
Year 6, have the opportunity to participate in a Shakespeare workshop 
exploring and gaining a better understanding of Shakespeare’s work ‘A 
Midsummer Night’s Dream’. 
 
The workshops are provided by West End in Schools, a theatre company 
whose members have previous experience in London’s West End theatres.   
The workshops will take place at school on Thursday 12th and Friday 13th 
March and have been adapted for the children’s age. 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child for this event, to 
cover the cost of the performance. 

Please note there is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated 
differently according to whether or not their parents have contributed. 
However, the event can only take place if the school receives enough 
contributions. In the event that the event has to be cancelled, a full refund will 
be made. 

Payment and consent should be made via ParentPay and is required by 
Wednesday 11th March. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 
Head of School 


